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CITY COUNCIL BILL 13-0278

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 13-0278 introduced by the Council President
on behalf of the Administration (Department of Finance).

The purpose of the Bill is to transfer a General Fund Appropriation in the amount of
$160,000 from the Department of General Services (Service 731: Facilities Management)
to the State’s Attorney (Service 115: Prosecution of Criminals).

This supplemental appropriation will provide funding for two State’s Attorneys to be
detailed to the U.S. Attorney’s office. These individuals will assist with the investigation
and federal prosecution of violent criminals. The source of funds is from a renovation
contract that is expected to be completed under the projected budget amount. The Board
of Estimates recommended this transfer at their September 25, 2013 meeting.

The Department of General Services supports passage of City Council Bill 13-0278.

Respectfully, -

TEVE SHARKEY
DIRECTOR
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